Eric Leopin, a
student at Western
Piedmont
Community College,
was awarded the
Raymond K. Miller
Scholarship to aid 1n
continuing his
education at Western
Piedmont
Community College.
Having already
completed two years
of schooling, Erik
plans to further his
education through a
program that WCU
offers at the Hickory
Location and obtain
a degree.




